
 
17715 Brady Street, Redford, Michigan 48240   

                                                    Telephone (313) 242-6000   
                                                          Fax (313) 242-6025  

                   

Internet address: http://www.redfordu.k12.mi.us 

Dear Redford Union Schools’ Resident, 

The Redford Union Schools (RUS) proudly serves more than 2,500 students in our community. With the 
continued help of our instructional and non-instructional support staff, parents, and you, the community, we 
seek to provide a tradition-rich and future-focused educational experience for our students in a safe and 
challenging learning environment.  

Currently, the Redford Union Schools has nine school and support services buildings that average 69 years of 
age. The continual maintenance and upkeep of these buildings requires a large investment from our general 
funding on an annual basis, which limits our capability to improve other areas of our children’s educational 
and extra-curricular experiences.  

Over the past several years, the District has examined several options to provide our students with a better 
overall educational experience that will shape their positive future. After a thorough facility assessment, 
Redford Union Schools is proposing a $59.2 million bond program directed toward the critical needs of our 
students and school facilities. This bond gives the community the opportunity to improve our schools and the 
students’ educational experience with a ZERO TAX-RATE INCREASE to you. Election day is May 4, 2021.  
Likewise, absentee voter ballots will be arriving soon to homes within our community. 

With your consideration, the bond would be focused on the following areas: 

• Addressing critical facility needs 
• Maximizing the use of District buildings 
• Upgrading Security & Safety Measures 

• Expanding educational programs 
• Improving Athletic & Performing Arts Spaces 
• Upgrading Technology 

  
Also included in the bond plan is a redesign and reconfiguration of our District buildings. The bond program 
would allow the Redford Union Schools to create a vibrant Secondary Campus for both middle school and high 
school students, provide a return to two traditional (Pre-K through 5th Grade) elementary buildings serving 
the north and south ends of the District, and centralize support and secondary educational buildings. With 
these initiatives, we can provide more educational programs and opportunities for our students while 
reducing operating costs in the short-term and long-term. 

Our vision is to provide students with a tradition-rich, future-focused education in environments where they 
can learn, grow, and thrive. With our community’s support, we can make sure our students are getting the 
best education possible and are prepared for a successful future. On the reverse side of this page is the 
breakdown of the bond proposal and if you’d like to learn more, please visit our informational webpage at: 
https://www.redfordu.k12.mi.us/district/2021-bond-initiative/. 

REMEMBER TO VOTE IN THE MAY 4TH ELECTION!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jasen Witt 
Superintendent 
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